
CSSMGA Business Meeting Notes- July 26, 2016 

A business meeting was held with CSSMGA members at the luncheon 

which followed the golf tournament on July 26, 2016. The following topics 

were presented to the members.  

 

1. Elections will be held for all Board positions this year. At this time, it is 

known that the Treasurer position will be vacated. All CSSMGA 

members all encouraged to consider running for any of the positions 

on the Board.  

2. The Club Championship dates have been set for October 18 and 25. 

3. The date and location for the year end party has not been set yet. 

Elton Hudgins will be the committee chairperson to propose the final 

arrangements. 

4. Financial results for the first half of 2016 were posted for members to 

review. 

 

Jack Driskill 

CSSMGA Secretary 


